PEDERSEN&HOUPT RECEIVED

CLERK'S (B)FFICE
APR 07 2009

STATE OF ILLINOIS
April 6, 2009 Pollution Control Board Deonald J. Moran
Attorney at Law
3122612149
Fax 3122611149
dmoran@pedersenhoupt.com

Mr. John Therriault

Assistant Clerk

Ilinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, Illinois 60601

Re:  Waste Management of Illinois, Inc. and Kendall Land and Cattle, LLC
v. County Board of Kendall County
No. PCB 09-043

Dear Clerk:

Please be advised that Waste Management of Illinois, Inc. hereby waives the statutory decision
deadline in the above appeal to and including October 1, 2009.

Very truly yours,
A L
Donald J. Moran
DIM/sjf
cc: Bradley P. Halloran
James F. McCluskey

James S. Harkness
Eric C. Weis
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